


Please note that this schedule may change due to bad weather or other unforeseen conditions.

The work is part of the I-395/SR 836/I-95 Design-Build Project that will reconstruct the I-395 corridor 
from the SR 836/I-395/I-95 (Midtown) Interchange to the MacArthur Causeway Bridge, including 
the construction of a Signature Bridge over NE 2 Avenue and Biscayne Boulevard; double-deck SR 
836 from west of NW 17 Avenue to the Midtown Interchange and the replacement of the concrete 
pavement on I-95 from NW 8 Street to NW 29 Street.

For additional information on the test pile work or the project please contact Oscar Gonzalez at 786-
280-0983 or via email at ogonzalez@mrgmiami.com. Additional project information can be found on 
the project website, www.I-395miami.com.
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CONSTRUCTION ALERT
The project contractor will begin moving equipment to the area inside the southbound NW 12 
Avenue loop ramp to eastbound SR 836 (see map below) on the week of Monday, February 11, 
to drive a concrete test pile into the ground. The test pile work at this site should be completed 
during the week of Monday, February 18. The test pile program is designed to gather data that will 
enable the design engineers to further develop the foundation plans for the double-decking of SR 
836. The test pile operations will produce noise and vibration at times, and a monitoring program is in 
place to ensure that levels remain within acceptable limits.


